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Part of Marsaxlokk Bay – Restricted to Navigation 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies all mariners and vessel 
operators that part of Marsaxlokk Bay may be restricted to Navigation with 
immediate effect and until Wednesday 30th November 2016. 

The area where Navigation is restricted is delineated by the imaginary lines between 

the points A, B, C, D and the intermediate coastline (shown hatched in red on 

attached chart). 

Point  Latitude (N)  Longitude (E) 
 
A  35 49’.824  014 33’.266   Coast 
B  35 49’.788  014 33’.020    
C  35 49’.454  014 33’.022    
D  35 49’.389  014 33’.448   Coast 
 
The said area will be monitored by a supporting vessel day and night. 
 
All vessels must obtain clearance from Marsaxlokk VTS before transiting the 
restricted area. 
 
Mariners are requested to keep a sharp look out, give a wide berth to the above 

mentioned area and to slow down while passing nearby. Mariners and vessel 

operators are to keep watch on VHF Channel 14 for updates regarding the above 

restriction and cooperate with the supporting vessel in the area. They are to comply 

with instructions issued by Marsaxlokk VTS (Marsaxlokk Port Control) and the 

supporting vessel on site. 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 36. 




